ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76016-5826

January 29, 1990

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, Colorado 81329

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to confirm the reception of KSGB-AM 1540 kHz on January
14, 1990.

Thank vyou very much on behalf of our staff and myself for your
excellent reception report.

KSGB is currently operating under the Special Temporary Authority
Rules of the Federal Communications Commission Rules and Regula-
tions. KSGB operates from 6:00 a.m. to 12:00 midnight Central
Standard Time on an assigned frequency of 1540 kilohertz with a
power of 10,000 watts day and 250 watts night, both non-
directional.

We are in the process of building a new transmitter plant, upon
completion KSGB will operate with a power of 12,500 watts day
power and 5,000 watts night.

While digging in my file cabinet last week, I found a copy of a
reception report confirmation dated March 26, 1976. It was
addressed to Bill Nittler 603 West 1lst McCook Nebraska 69001 .
The call of the radio station was KRXV. I presume this might be
vourself. I also found another confirmation addressed to a Mr.
Maurice W. Nittler 2818 So. Cherokee Englewood, Colorado. The
call of the station at time was KCUL and the letter was dated
November 7, 1957. Any relation?

Out of a dozen or so copies of reception report confirmations,
two were to gentlemen with the surname Nittler, it is a very
small World.

Thanks again for your reception report.

Sincerely,

Bill Darroch ‘5*’///

Chief Engineer

BD:mp



